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November 18, 2024 
 
 
Director, David J. Alukonis 
Division of Administrative Rules 
Room 219 
25 Capitol Street 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
RE:  Notice No.  2024-85 
 
Dear Director Alukonis: 
 
I hereby certify that the material enclosed, is a true copy of Inst 600, adopted by the Installation Standards 
Board for Manufactured Housing on November 18, 2024 with the following editorial change: 
 
 Inst 601.01 change “as defined in RSA 305-D:1, X” to “as defined in RSA 205-D:1, X”. 
 
These rules shall become effective 60 days from the date the Board has adopted them, January 17 2025. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gary Francoeur, Chair 
Insulation Standards Board for Manufactured Housing 
 
Enclosure 
 


